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NOTICE1 
 
 
TAKE NOTICE THAT pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq., the 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities (BPU) has scheduled a hearing to receive comments on the 
New Jersey Clean Energy Program (NJCEP) proposed Programs and Budgets for Fiscal Year 
2014.  The draft program descriptions and budgets will be available May 7, 2013 at: 
http://www.njcleanenergy.com/filings.    
 
The hearing will take place on May 23, 2013, from 1:00 – 4:00 p.m. at the Department of 
Environmental Protection in first floor Hearing Room, located at: 401 East State Street Trenton, 
NJ.  Commissioner Mary-Anna Holden will preside. 
 
At the hearing, the BPU will provide an opportunity for public comment on the following: 
 

1. Residential Energy Efficiency and Renewable Energy Programs (Honeywell);  
2. Commercial and Industrial Energy Efficiency Programs (TRC);  
3. The Comfort Partners Program (Electric and Gas Utilities); and  
4. Programs administered through the BPU Office of Clean Energy, the New Jersey 

Economic Development Authority, and Sustainable Jersey.  
 
All written comments must be submitted in Word format to: 
publiccomments@njcleanenergy.com with the subject heading “Draft NJCEP FY 2014 
Programs.” The comment period will end at 5:00 p.m. on May 24, 2013. All comments will be 
posted to the NJCEP website at the end of the comment period. 
 
 

 
____________________ 
Kristi Izzo 

      Secretary of the Board 
 
 
 
 
Dated:  May 6, 2013 
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